
From:  Heather Bleemers <Heather.Bleemers@lacity.org>

Sent time:  07/26/2019 09:43:53 AM

To:  Rubina Ghazarian <rubina.ghazarian@lacity.org>

Subject:  Re: Project List
 

Hi Rubina, 

Happy Friday! I looked at the spreadsheet and none of the cases on there, to my knowledge, are coming to Major Projects.

Let me know if you need anything else. 

Heather 

Heather Bleemers
Senior City Planner
Department of City Planning
T: (213) 847-3682
221 N. Figueroa Street, 13th Floor
Los Angeles, CA  90012

         

On Thu, Jul 25, 2019 at 6:42 PM Rubina Ghazarian <rubina.ghazarian@lacity.org> wrote:
Hi Heather, 

I wanted to flag for your attention that we are reviewing a number of projects that have MOU's with LADOT and have not yet
filed their entitlement with DCP in order to contact them regarding our VMT transition. I looked at the attached list that Will sent
me while you were out. It doesn't seem like any of those projects fall into this category. But I wanted to send you our list as well
so that you could take a look. Please see tab 2 - concern project list. Could you please let me know if any of those 21 projects
are in your shop? 

Thank you,

Rubina

-- 

RUBINA GHAZARIAN
City Planner
Department of City Planning
T: (213) 978-1194 
200 N. Spring St., Room 750
Los Angeles, CA  90012
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